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2020-2021 TEC VP REPORT

This update ranges from my last report submitted for the canceled 2020 Chicago
ANA/TEC meeting, until the day this report was completed on 6/15/2021. Since my last report
I’'ve been producing the clubs issued coins and getting ready for the Chicago show. Also, in
addition to the VP position, I've continued as the admin of the TEC Facebook page.

TDT

I’'m happy to report that the TEC Facebook page is booming. We had an issue with a
crypto currency being named Elongate and thus a tsunami of crypto currency followers applying
to join. To curb the number of applicants that were not interested in ‘The Elongated Collectors’
| moved Bob Frazier to assist in the Admin duties. Bob created a list of questions that helps
weed out the applicants. Uni Marbutt also plays a large roll in moderating the group. Our
current number in the Facebook group is over 1,145 strong. Please note that members of this
group are not necessarily all members of TEC, but we hope to bring them onboard.

The tasks I've tackled as VP has primarily been the production of club dies and rolling
numerous coins, including those for the World’s Fair of Money. The dies I rolled (since the last
report);

1) 2021 TEC Membership (Issue #2),

2) Penny Press (Issue #2),

3) 2021 Jr. Design Contest (Issue #3),
4) 2021 Design Contest (Issue #3),

5) 2021 TEC WFOM Chicago (Issue #4),
6) 2021 ANA WFOM Chicago (Issue #4),
7) Editors Award



8) Recruiters Award,

9) Brad Ream Memorial Coins (show handouts),
10) 2020 TEC WFOM (show handouts),

11) 2020 ANA WFOM (show handouts),

12) Join TEC (show handouts),

13) Treasure Trivia (show handouts)

For Reimbursement (see attachment) | had $988.62 in expenses. Rolling more than 15,530
elongateds for the club, with so many more slated to roll in the next few months.

| look forward to continuing as the admin of The Elongated Collectors Face Book Group, and as
President of our great club. It's my belief that 2021 will be better than 2020, we will be way ahead on
the rolling of coins and perhaps you will add a few great coins to your collection! Happy collecting.

Tyler Tyson,

TEC VP & TEC Facebook Admin 2021.



